From: Darryl Hetherington

Sent: Sunday, 29 January 2023 7:29 PM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Martins creek Quarry expansion

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi,

I'd like to once again lodge objection to the Martins Creek Quarry expansion. The menial concessions Daracon have
made to the original proposal are not sufficient. This quarry needs to remain at its current allowed limits for all the
reasons that | have previously submitted.

| hope these we aren’t just continually asked to make further comments over and over until Daracon just get the
approval they want.

They have had the deadline to submit their proposal a few times now. This is starting to look like, they know the drill,
what is required to get around this government department.

It is ludicrous.

Regards
Darryl Hetherington

Sent from my iPad





